
Date: 6th April 2021

Dear Mr Burns,

As stated in our submission, from 67 Binalong Ave, submitted by Paul Giunti on 5th April, we would like 
to include the attached two images that aim to show the true overlooking nature of the second and 
third dwellings into our property.

Regards,

Rachel Giunti

Sent: 6/04/2021 9:21:31 AM
Subject: Attn: Planning Officer Thomas Burns | Re: DA2020/1691
Attachments: impact on backyard_2.png; impact on backyard_1.png; 






